
 

December 6, 2024 
 
Robert Fuhrman 
Dickinson Museum Center 
Dickinson HPC Coordinator 
188 Museum Drive East  
Dickinson, ND 58601  
  
  
RE: Approval of proposed candidates for addition to the Dickinson Historic Preservation Commission 
in accordance with the Certified Local Government Certification Manual 

Dear Bob, 

Thank you for the information on the appointment of a new member to the Dickinson Historic 
Preservation Commission.  After reviewing the information submitted regarding Natalie Birchak we find 
that she meets the qualifications as a non-professional member. Her knowledge of city planning and 
interest in historic preservation will be an asset to the Commission. Please receive this letter of our 
approval of the appointment.  

On behalf of the State Historical Society of North Dakota please welcome Ms. Birchak to the CLG 
program, we look forward to working with her in the future.  
  
 

Best, 

 

 

Amy Munson 
Grants & Contracts Officer 
State CLG Coordinator 
 

 


